
Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We are excited to introduce our new composting service aimed at promoting sustainable waste 

management in our community. This initiative is designed to encourage all tenants to participate 

in composting and share resources effectively. 

How It Works: 

1. Each tenant will receive a compost bin for kitchen scraps. 

2. Designated areas for composting will be marked within the property. 

3. We will hold monthly workshops to educate everyone on composting practices and 

benefits. 

Resource Sharing: 

We invite you to share your composting resources, tips, and experiences with your neighbors. 

This could include: 

• Recipe ideas for compost-friendly meals 

• Composting tools that you find useful 

• Gardening tips utilizing compost 

Your participation will help create a healthier environment and a stronger community. If you 

have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to reach out. 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Contact Information]  

[Property Management Name] 


